P7P Blog 15/11/19
Primary 4-7’s are very excited to be taking part in Money Month learning all about the many aspects of Financial Education. Every pupil has been allocated a “career” and will have to manage a range of finances surrounding salaries, needs and wants. We hope this gives children a glimpse into the real-life skills in budgeting and making good financial choices. 
We were also very proud of the Pupils who took part in the Heartstone Odyssey at Southdale Primary. The choir sang beautifully about prejudice and children’s work on display was commented upon regarding the creativity and understanding shown. Well done everyone!
We now feel really confident to do long multiplication in maths we also feel confident in multiply hundreds by tens and units. –CHARLIE
So in math Kieran and I learned to multiply decimals ~COEN/Kieran
I enjoyed running the coffee morning as we got to make money  for the gala-day  so now we have a better chance of winning .~ Jack
We enjoyed starting our Money Month along with the p4-p6, we also liked learning about the jobs we got and learning all about them, the skills they need and how much they got paid. – Amelia and Hope
We learned in class how to take away power from bullies by acting out in freeze frames and showed it by our actions- Ferida
I extended my vocabulary by searching tricky words in my novel-Robyn.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I liked doing long multiplication and was happy when I felt I got it!-Emma

 







